From: Callard, Joe [mailto:Joe.Callard@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 March 2017 15:09
To: Planning
Subject: 16/00480/DISC - Land North East Of Skimmingdish Lane, Launton, Oxfordshire

Dear Mr Coyne,

WA/2016/123147/01 - Discharge of conditions 6 (floodplain compensation), 8 (Langford Beck buffer), 9 (surface water management), 18 (Landscape and Ecology Management Plan) and 22 (arboricultural method statement) of 15/01012/OUT

Please find attached our comments on the above planning application.

Kind regards,

Joe Callard

Planning Advisor | Thames Sustainable Places

 Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk
 +442084747657
Please note the change of email address above from Planning-wallingford@ environment-agency.gov.uk to Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk 
Our climate change allowances for planning were updated on 19 February 2016. The guidance is accessible here: Flood risk assessment: Climate change allowances
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